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ABSENCES
f your child will be missing school for
any reason, please contact the
school at 395-8552 before 8:30
am.  For your convenience, Havre
Middle School has a 24 hour phone
service set up to take voice mail
messages. Absences can also be
reported using the Parent Portal:
 *Under the More tab, select
absence requests, fill in the
requested information and submit.

WELCOME BACK!

SPORTS PARENT MEETING

We hope everyone had an enjoyable summer break!  The first day
of school is Wednesday, August 21!  
Registration forms are now available on Parent Portal.  Please
complete the all-in-one form for each student before the first
day of school!  
Registration for the 2024-25 school year will be on August 12,
13, & 15 from 8:00am-4:00pm and August 14 from 1:00 - 4:00 pm.
Students may stop by to pick up a copy of their schedule, tour the
building, and find their locker.
Welcome to our new teachers:  Mrs. Haney (Asst. Principal), Ms.
Robertson (choir), Ms. Rodriguez (FCS), Mrs. McBride (English)!

The fall sports parent meeting
will be held on Monday, August
12 at 5:30 pm in the HMS
assembly room.  All parents and
athletes interested in joining
football, cross country, girls
basketball, and cheer please
plan on attending.  Forms and
schedules will be available.
Please be sure that your child
has a current 2024-25 sports
physical before practice begins!
Physicals must be dated after
June 7, 2024 to be valid for
the school year.  
FB, XC & GBB practice begins
on Monday, Aug. 19 and Cheer
practice begins on Wed., Aug.
21.

INSTRUMENT SELECTION
6th Grade students will be
testing instruments and finding
the best fit during the first few
days of school.  Once instrument
selections are made, Ecroth Music
will be available for instrument
rentals/purchase and supplies on
Aug. 27 from 4-7 pm.
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PARENT PORTALPICTURE DAY

MEDICATION

School picture day is scheduled
for Thurs., Sept. 5.  Order
information and picture
previews will be sent via email
after pictures are taken.
Sports pictures are as follows:
Girls Basketball: Aug. 26
Cross Country: Aug. 26
Football: Sept. 3
Cheer: Aug. 26

Medications are dispensed at school by
designated staff under the following
conditions:
A Current Medical authorization form
must be completed and turned in to the
office.
The Parent/Guardian must bring the
medication (prescription & non
prescription) to the school office
If pills need to be cut in half, this must
be done before the medication is
brought to the school.
Medication must be supplied in the
ORIGINAL BOTTLE or will not be
accepted by the school.
Up to a 45 day supply of prescription
medication can be stored at the school.

**The only medications students may
keep in their possession at school is an
inhaler. All other medications must be
turned in to the office with a signed
authorization form, whether
prescription or over the counter
medications.
**Medication forms do not carry over
from year to year.  New forms must be
filled out each school year.

INSTRUMENT SELECTION
6th Grade students will be
testing instruments and
finding the best fit during
the first few days of school.
Once instrument selections
are made, Ecroth Music will
be available for instrument
rentals/purchase and
supplies on Aug. 27 from 4-
7 pm.

As the new school year begins,
please be sure to update all
personal information on Infinite
Campus:  

Emergency & approved pick-
up contacts
Address
Phone number
email

Current information ensures
that you will be notified in case
of emergency or with any school
updates.  *Students may not be
signed out by a person not on
their contact list without prior
approval.  Please be sure all
contacts are up to date.  If you
have any questions on how to
update information, please call
the office.



OPEN HOUSE
HMS will host our annual Open House on Septeber 19 from 5:30 -
6:45 pm.
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